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        Our File No. 20035 
        November 14, 2001 
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The Honourable Dennis R. O'Connor     
Commissioner 
The Walkerton Inquiry 
180 Dundas Street West, 22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5G 1Z8 
 
Dear Commissioner O'Connor: 
 
 Re: Walkerton Inquiry - Part II - Ontario Municipal Water Association 
("OMWA") - Position on Privatization 
 
 I am attaching the position on privatization by OMWA.  
  

With the Commission's indulgence, and as this is not a joint filing with the 
Ontario Water Works Association, we would ask that the OMWA position 
statement be placed on the Commission website under a separate designation 
for OMWA. 
 
 I trust the above is satisfactory. 
 
        Yours truly, 
 

"Joseph Castrilli" 
         

Joseph F. Castrilli 
 

Encl. 
 
c.c. James Van Loon 
c.c. Doug Parker, OMWA 
c.c. Max Christie, OMWA 
c.c. Doug James, OMWA 
c.c. R.L. Beck, OMWA 
wciomwalet @ c: winword\20035 
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